
 

Join us for an update on the upcoming changes to the 

National Cervical Screening Program: Self-testing expansion. 

 

National Cervical  

Screening Program Update 

Wednesday July 13 2022 
6:30pm-7:30pm 
GoToWebinar 

 

 

Register online: 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/364785396540813328 

 

 

 

Presented by 

 
Dr Helen Wiltshire 

GP Liaison Officer Maternity Services 
Central Queensland, Wide Bay, Sunshine Coast PHN 

 

Contact  
Central Queensland, Wide Bay, Sunshine Coast PHN 
Mikaela Dwarshuis, Primary Health Care Officer 
P: 0484 262 383 
E: MDwarshuis@ourphn.org.au 
W: www.ourphn.org.au 
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